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UPDATED: Bridge Foundation Investigation Work in Surrey  
Early September to October 2020 
 
Fraser Crossing Partners, the contractor who will build the new bridge, will be doing foundation investigation work in 
Surrey in the area of the new bridge alignment. This investigation work, a test pile, will provide additional information 
about the soil conditions for the piers that are required for the new bridge.  
 
Crews will be setting up in the area north of Musqueam Drive and east of the existing bridge in Surrey. Equipment will 
include cranes, a pile driving hammer, and other heavy machinery that will be used to install large steel piles in 
sections. Nearby businesses and residents will hear noise and might feel some vibration associated with the piling 
work.  
 
 
What to Expect 

 

Timing 
Work is anticipated to start in early 
September 2020 and take six to eight 
weeks to complete.  

 

Hours of Work 
Piling will occur Monday to Friday 
between 7:00 a.m. and 7:00 p.m. and on 
Saturdays from 9:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. 
 
Welding will occur Monday to Friday 
between 7:00 p.m. and 10:00 p.m.  

   
 

 

 

Traffic  
Traffic will not be impacted by this work.  
 

 

Impacts/Interruptions 
Nearby businesses and residents will hear 
noise and might feel some vibration 
associated with the piling work. Piling will 
occur intermittently for the first half of 
these works.  
 

 

We thank you for your patience as this investigation work is completed. Every effort will be made to complete this 
work as efficiently as possible. If you have any questions about this work, please email info@fcgp.ca or call the 24/7 
construction information phone line: 1-844-815-6149. If you have any questions or comments about the Pattullo 
Bridge Replacement Project, please email PattulloBridgeProject@gov.bc.ca or call 778-379-2481.  
 
For more information about the Project, including the Spring 2020 Project Overview, please visit 
engage.gov.bc.ca/pattullobridge.  
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